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Meet the Team Welcome to Year 1!

Although things are a little different this year, we are determined to make the children’s 
learning experiences just as fun and special as always! We will start the year by getting to 

know our new classes and settling them back into school life. 

Topics
For the first half term, our topic will be…

Where am I?
Children will be learning about our local environment
and navigation using compass points and map skills.

We will then move on to 
Memory Box

Where children will develop their knowledge of the past and present and how daily life 
has changed during their grandparent’s lifetime.

Full details of each topic will be available on the school website.

PE
On Thursdays, we would like children to come into school wearing their PE kit, ready for 

outdoor PE. 

Home Learning
For the first half term, your child will not bring home a reading diary due to cross 

contamination. However, please continue to read with your child as often as possible, this 
is vital to your child’s development and will support them with all areas of their learning. 
Children will bring a book home to share with you. When complete, this will be stored in 

school for 72 hours before being placed back on the bookshelf. Children will have the 
opportunity to change their reading books on Mondays and Thursdays. Children will 

receive weekly spellings that will be given out on a Thursday.

Questions & Queries
Please direct daily queries via phone call to the office, as staff will not be available on the 

doors due to social distancing. For non-urgent matters please email your child’s class 
teacher and we will get back to you as soon as we are able to. Thank you!


